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January 8, 2009
Dave Osiadacz

e-mail dosiadacz@sunnysidecorp.com
Dear David,

The following is the regulatory compliance certification that you requested.

VBC CHILD RESISTANT CLOSURE COMPLIANCE CERTIFICATE

VBC’s Saf Cap I, Saf Cap III and Saf Cap III-A, are classified as type 1A child resistant closures, as stipulated by ASTM in D3475, they are re-closable continuous thread closures, the child resistant mechanism is described as “random push down while turning; no orientation of the push down force is necessary”.

I certify that these designs have been tested with standard industry bottles, by independent laboratories, and that it was determined that they are in compliance with CFR title 16, part 1700 with final rule changes cited in the federal register, Vol. 60, No. 140, Friday, July 21,1995, pp.37710 to 37744. VBC child resistant closure designs were tested between 1995 and 2003.
The primary testing laboratory utilized by VBC to test these closure designs is Perritt Laboratories. They are located at 145 South Main Street, P.O. Box 147, Hightstown, NJ 08520.

VBC manufactures Saf Cap I, Saf Cap III and Saf Cap III-A closures at our Brooklyn NY manufacturing complex. The manufacturing dates for each order produced are included on our Certificate of Analysis, which is provided to our customers for each batch produced.
The actual test data is maintained in our facility by our management and is available upon request to our sales manager as follows:

Gerald Frey

Phone: 718-855-3810; E mail: jerryf@vbcpkg.com
Van Blarcom Closures, Inc.

156 Sanford Street, Brooklyn, NY 11205

If I can be of any additional assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

VBC, Inc.

Anthony Scuderi

Anthony Scuderi

Quality Manager
We at Van Blarcom Closures, Inc. can only submit caps and liners to you for testing. In order to insure a proper package, your testing must be performed for both closure/bottle compatibility (including child resistance) and closure liner/product compatibility. You as our customer have the full responsibility of testing the above and also making your customer aware that the testing procedures were performed
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